
 18:02:25  From  Sandrea Robnett : hi Leslie, Maria and Maggie!!! love yall 
Sandy 

 18:02:43  From  Maggie Price : Thanks
 18:03:25  From  Leslie Twarogowski : Hiiii Sandy!!!!
 18:10:38  From  Wanda Osterman : Speakers please provide your emails.
 18:17:50  From  Greg Sorensen : The city has "oversight" responsibility. What

does oversight mean? 
 18:18:50  From  Ean Tafoya : slow growth hormones? I am interested in hearing

more about this cora request
 18:26:22  From  Ean Tafoya : Green New Deal!
 18:26:44  From  Ean Tafoya : 2a- Resiliency dollars and 2a parks for pocket 

parks
 18:27:00  From  Leslie Twarogowski : Tyler and Alan, I suggest you reach out 

to Fran Coleman, head of the sustainability subcommittee of PRAB, and give her and 
her subcommittee a similar presentation

 18:28:14  From  Wanda Osterman : Pilot Projects are necessary.
 18:29:14  From  Ean Tafoya   to   Maggie Price(Privately) : My Bear Valley 

meeting is 6:30-7:30 ill be back for the end if it is still going
 18:30:58  From  Sandrea Robnett : Maggie can you mute everyone?
 18:38:09  From  Michael Henry : Cindy - I recommend that the co-chairs should

edit/amend the letter to address your concerns.  I think the letter should be sent 
soon.

 18:40:24  From  Bradley Cameron : Tyler and Alan,  Thank you for your work on
this issue!  Denver's urban forest appreciates your efforts!  

 18:40:34  From  Wanda Osterman : wo2528@gmail.com
 18:48:59  From  Alan : This is Alan Dresser, my email is adresser2@aol.com
 18:51:00  From  Tyler Kiggins : Thanks Alan!
 18:57:00  From  Sandrea Robnett : Thanks for all you do Leslie 
 18:57:31  From  Wanda Osterman : You can always ask the auditor for all 

information.  They are there for the very reason we discussed-  they know Park and 
rec is difficult with communications.

 18:58:01  From  Amber Clark : Yes, and please remember that some of us cannot
access even antenna TV. For me, it is due to being in the shadow of the hill that 
Loretto Heights sits on. A internet accessible option provided by the city, please.

 18:58:34  From  Amber Clark : Our neighborhood publishes monthly, so I would 
vote for a minimum 2 month open time period.

 19:00:12  From  Maggie Price : Thanks for your info Amber, I had no idea
 19:00:52  From  Maria Flora : Thanks, Leslie.  You're a great PRAB 

representative.
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